Each year, with support from the Advancement Office, parents and
students of the graduating class are asked to participate in the Leaving
Class Program.

GCS establishes a needs-based fund in honour of the graduating class, a
fund that creates an enduring legacy and positive impact on the entire
school community for generations to come.

Grace Christian School values the accessibility to an exceptional 21st
century, Christ-centered education for all students. For this reason, GCS
offers a number of financial aid incentives and programs and is
committed to seeing that no student is turned away due to the cost of
tuition or program fees.

We are actively seeking your support to ensure the long-term sustainability
of this vital fund. With an increasing demand for our Bursary Fund, we
need support more than ever to keep this commitment to current and

future families.



